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July 3, 2008 (Agenda) 
 

Local Agency Formation Commission 
105 East Anapamu Street 
Santa Barbara CA  93101 
 

Cancellation of September 4 LAFCO Meeting  
 
Dear Members of the Commission: 
 
RECOMMENDATION 
 
It is recommended the Commission cancel the regular meeting scheduled for September 4, 2008. 
 
DISCUSSION 
 
The Commissioner Handbook states that regular Commission meetings are to be held the first 
Thursday of each month. 
 
There is a conflict between the regular meeting scheduled for September 4 and the CALAFCO 
conference that will be held in Los Angeles from September 3 through 5.  Several 
Commissioners will be attending the conference. 
 
It is recommended that the Commission cancel the regular meeting scheduled for September 4.  
A special meeting, if necessary, can be called by the Chair or by a majority of the Commission.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
BOB BRAITMAN 
Executive Officer 
 
 

Commissioners:   Cathy Schlottmann, Chair    Joe Centeno  Dick DeWees  Brooks Firestone  Martin Mariscal   Bob Orach 
 Larry Wilson  Joe Armendariz  John Fox  Bob Short  Janet Wolf  Executive Officer:  Bob Braitman 
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